
AAUW potluck open to public
South Lake Tahoe AAUW welcomes members, guests, and the public
to a potluck brunch on Sept. 11 at 10am at the Aspen Room at
Lake Tahoe Community College.

The  middle  school  girls  AAUW  sent  to  Tech  Trek  Math  and
Science  Camp  at  Stanford  this  summer  will  share  their
adventures.

For more information and reservations, call (530) 541.1299.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/09/aauw-potluck-open-to-public/

